
CALL TO ALL LAND OWNERS 
 

Chidham & Hambrook Parish Council are reviewing their 
Neighbourhood Plan as agreed with the District Council 
and as part of their Local Plan Review 2035 Preferred 

Approach.   
 

The Local Plan Review 2035 Preferred Approach defines 
the Parish of Chidham & Hambrook as suitable to 

accommodate an additional 500 homes up to 2035. This is 
a call to all land owners within the boundary of Chidham 

& Hambrook and Nutbourne East who would like the 
Neighbourhood Plan to consider their land to be included 

in the new settlement area for development. 
 

Should you wish your land to be considered please submit 
this in writing to either the clerk at: 

 West Weald, Broad Road, Hambrook, West Sussex PO18 
8RF, or by email  

chidhamandhambrookpc@gmail.com  
or 

acollins.chpc@gmail.com 
 

A map and a location of the land with possible access to be 
included. 

 

Please contact us by 4th February 2019 to be 
considered. 


